
Friends of the Milford Upper Charles Trail 

Minutes of the General Meeting December 4, 2012 

 President Pat Rosenthal called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. 

 A motion was made and unanimously passed to approve the minutes of the October meeting 

Guest Reports: 

Bill Kavanaugh and Reno DeLuzio presented a comprehensive report outlining suggested solutions to 
erosion and pavement problems along the trail from Louisa Lake up to the first 495 crossing.  Pat 
Rosenthal will set up a meeting with Mike Bresciani to discuss the issues.   

Jim Cockroft discussed a detailed “History of the Bike Trail” that he has written to be included on our 
website.  Reno complimented Jim on the great job and will meet with him to discuss a title and to refine 
some of the details. 

Mike Nicholson presented a progress report on proposed locations for handicapped benches.  He also is 

working with Mike Bresciani to discuss the different types of benches that are available. 

Pat reported that the Eagle Scout project at the Senior Center is still in process. 

President Report 

It was a successful fall cleanup.  Good turnout and the addition of our new leaf blower was a big help.  
We will probably look into buying a second one. 

Pat would like to hold an open house in March focusing on adoptees, sponsors, and volunteers.  Details 
to be worked on. 

Vice President Report 

Pat reported on Dave’s behalf that the Lobisser and Ramirez(sic) benches have been installed. 

Treasurer 

Tom Myatt’s report was distributed.  

Secretary 

No report 

 

Old Business 

Pat would like to do a mapping of bench locations similar to the adoptee map. 

Theresa Mazzarelli has finalized the website with Greg and is waiting for one more bill.  She would like to 
revise and update the “Help Wanted’ and “Wish List” portions. 

New Business 

A motion was made to approve funds to pay for purchase and installation of the Ramierez and Lobbiser 
benches.  ($365.00?).  The motion was passed. 

The next meeting will be on January 8
th
  because the 1

st
 is a holiday. 

Meeting adjourned 9:00 pm 


